
 

 

April 17, 2015 

At the Savanna Club Theater, we take great pride in presenting the best entertainment available through 

the year.  That is why I am happy to have had Brian Gurl’s latest show, “BACK TO BARRY, BILLY and THE 

BEATLES”. 

What makes this show such a crowd pleaser is not just the incredible skill of Brian at the piano, but the 

way Brian takes a song very familiar to the audience and turns it around so it suddenly it becomes a  

contemporary  jazz  piece, or  a classical concerto.  The audience really appreciates this clever way of 

turning the songs around.  Of course his fine musicians do an outstanding job of being able to play 

anything and everything.  

 All the music is very familiar and the audience is taken on a wonderful ride into the music of these 

incredible pop icons. 

The group is rounded out with 2 young ladies, who sing backup and in addition one also plays the 

electric keyboard.  Brian & Kathy together at the piano present a well conceived and performed piano 

trade off that is more than entertaining.  The number is so well done that it brings the house down and 

leads to the first standing ovation. 

I’m looking forward to having Brian back with either a reprise of “BACK TO BARRY, BILLY THE BEATLES”, 

or to one of his other equally entertaining shows. 

Sincerely, 

Lenore Mascar                                                                                                                                                           

ActivitiesAies & Entertainment Director                                                                                                               

Savanna Club Theater                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 


